

Dear Parent or Guardian,

I'd like to share an exciting learning opportunity with you and your family.

Our class subscribes to *Scholastic News*® magazine, and it comes with an incredible website that your child can use at home.

With educational videos, learning games, and digital assignments, the website gives students a more comprehensive understanding of the topics I cover in class.

I encourage you to help your child log on to the *Scholastic News* website. It's easy to do. All you need is the password below.

## Your Child's Classroom Password



## **COMPUTER INSTRUCTIONS**

- Visit www.scholastic.com/sn4
- Click "Log in" and select "I am a student."
- Use your child's classroom password (above).

Please take part in this exciting learning opportunity. Magazines keep my students engaged in class, and these online assignments will keep them excited about learning at home.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,